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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 1:32 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Utilities

Good Afternoon: 
 
 Please place this email in Docket 20190001. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Chairman Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Linda Powers [mailto:lbpowers911@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 1:26 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Cc: linda powers 
Subject: Utilities 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
I have long questioned the “fuel adjustment” amount added to our bills when the amount per barrel of oil was 
exceedingly high and the  charge continued and became permanent after oil prices became low. 
Now you are asked to approve a hike due to damage made by the hurricane.   
I wish to support those who suffered as a result of the natural disaster but suggest that the funds collected over the 
years as “fuel adjustments” should be the source of this support rather than an additional increase in charges.  
If this is not adopted by the commission then I suggest any “fuel adjustments” made after the prices per barrel returned 
to normal be returned to the customers and no “adjustment” be allowed in the future without permission of the 
customers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Linda Powers 
lbpowers911@gmail.com 




